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INSURANCE COUNCIL OF BRITISH COLUMBIA  

 
 

LICENSING QUALIFICATION EXAMINATION FEE INCREASE  
EFFECTIVE MAY 1, 2006 

 
 
Effective May 1, 2006, the Insurance Council of British Columbia (“Council”) is increasing its 
fee for all licensing qualification examinations to $100.  The increase will apply to individuals 
who register to write an examination on or after May 1, 2006.  This includes first time writes as 
well as rewrites.   
 
The reason for the examination fee increase is to cover Council’s increased costs related to 
developing and providing the examinations.  These higher costs come, in part, as a result of 
having to increase exam security and the development of new exam questions.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the examination fees, please contact Lori-Ann Donaldson 
Manager, Administration, 604-688-0321 ext. 308. 
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